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The Governing Body agrees that there must be an on-going review of succession planning for positions of the Finance Monitoring Pair of the Governing Body. This will form part of the terms of reference of the Finance Monitoring Pair, with recommendations brought to the Governing Body.
When considering succession, consideration must be given to the development of existing governors
An indication should be sought from existing governors if there is any governor prepared to put themselves forward for consideration on the Finance Monitoring Pair. To help inform governors, responsibilities for the roles of the Finance Monitoring Pair are in the Terms of Reference
If there are governors who are prepared to undertake this role, then arrangements should be made to enable prospective governors to shadow the existing Finance Monitoring Pair over a period of time if required.
The Clerk will inform all governors of the Succession Policy and, on an ongoing basis, either the Clerk or the Chair will seek expressions of interest from governors taking the position of Finance Monitoring Pair. Should this result in no expressions of interest being received, and if there are governors who have the appropriate skills and expertise to undertake the duties, then arrangements should be made for the Chair, Vice-Chair, and Clerk actively to try and persuade such governors to take on the role.
If there are no governors willing to put themselves forward for Finance Monitoring Pair and if the Governing Body feels there is need to attract a certain calibre of individual from outside its membership, then the option to search and advertise will need to be given consideration. Such a process would be undertaken by the Governing Body.
In making recommendations to the Governing Body on future members, the Governing Body will also consider whether such members would, in the future, have or have developed the necessary skills and expertise for the role of Finance Monitoring Pair
The Governing Body agrees that there should be an on-going review of planning for future Governing Body membership, as outlined within the Terms of Reference. The Clerk will monitor the terms of office of existing members to alert the Governing Body of future vacancies that will occur in 12 months’ time and areas of Governing Body skills expertise that may be impacted because of future vacancies. In addition, the Monitoring Pair will annually conduct a risk assessment of the skills audit and review the criteria used within the skills audit to ensure that it matches the current strategic aims of the Governing Body and its changing needs.
Existing members will, where possible, give the Clerk 12 months’ notice if it is their intention to resign before the expiry of their term of office.
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